Gospel Vision – Hope Project

“Without a vision the people perish” Proverbs 29:18. For the last six years it’s been my privilege to travel NZ meeting with Church Leaders to encourage them and hear how they are working to inspire their people in the Great Commission.
The conversation regularly turns to how discipleship strategies are failing particularly among millennials, generation Z and below. Life groups, growth tracks and a number of other strategies are just not delivering as they’d hoped.
However, what stands out to me is that where the discipleship strategy includes those who don’t yet know Christ at the front end this has a wonderful way of transforming discipleship for all. In a very real way, the gospel is not just good news for the hearer but the sharer as well.
Some are transforming life groups this way. Others are transforming their Children’s ministries similarly. I’d be happy to chat further with folk about these but the purpose of this brief article is to highlight the way the Hope Project has been a catalyst for witness for people who were otherwise unsure about how to get started.
For the last 7 years the fact that each Easter the Hope Project booklets were being delivered to homes throughout NZ, supported by TV ads and social media was sufficient for many to firstly get excited to help with that delivery and then to start handing the booklets to friends and neighbours and seek their feedback on the content. For others the content which includes NZ testimonies and particularly the way the Māori population responded to the gospel in the early years of our nation’s formation has been the reason for their enthusiasm to use this resource. 
Again in 2022 the Hope Project will be providing booklets for the Churches of Christchurch to deliver to our city. You can check out the booklet here and other info.
Sunday evening March 13th there will be prayer services at various Churches in Christchurch where booklets and delivery maps will be handed out. For those Churches that it doesn’t suit to attend we’ll happily arrange to pass on booklets and maps.
Please contact me if you’d like to offer this opportunity to your people.
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